Date: 13th October 2011.

FIMCIR/2011-12/29
All Members registered with CBRICS/ New Members
Dear Sir/Madam

Launching of FIMMDA Integrated Reporting platform (F-TRAC)  for deals in Corporate bond, Corporate Bond Repo, CDs/CPs 
As you are aware that, in terms of instructions from Regulators viz SEBI and RBI, FIMMDA  has set up a Reporting platform (CBRICS), leased from NSEIL, for reporting of trades in Corporate Bonds and CPs/CDs and the registered members have been reporting  their trades in these debt securities in the platform since October 2007.   Simultaneously, FIMMDA has also set up  its own  reporting platform for trades in Repo in Corporate Bond  (CBRRP), software developed by and managed by  Clearcorp Dealing System (India) Ltd.(CDSIL) ,   which is in operational since 1st July 2010. 

In order to consolidate all  the above categories trades  reporting into one platform, FIMMDA has now developed, with the association of CDSIL, an integrated reporting platform for reporting the trades in:

a) Corporate Bonds 

b) Repo in Corporate Bonds

c) CDs/CPs 

The reporting platform is being set ready for operation shortly. The reporting platform will have the facility for the entities to report their deals in all the above mentioned debt securities in one platform.  Furthermore, the reporting platform, which is named as F-TRAC, will have the capability   for users for  sending trades  details for settlement by STP solution through their choice  clearing house exchanges. 
Accordingly all entities, including those already registered with CBRICS with NSEIL or CBRRP , mandated to report their deals in the abovementioned securities,  are now requested to send the  duly filled in  and signed  Registration form and Rules & Regulations (available on the website  www.fimmda.org)   to enable us to incorporate the data in the system.. 
  All members are requested to send the Registration form at the earliest to enable us to switch over to the new platform smoothly and speedily. 

(The link for accessing and reporting the trades will be made available on our website www.fimmda.org)
The registration  and other charges  required to be levied will be advised separately..
Thanking you,

Yours faithfully,

C.E.S.Azariah,

Chief Executive Officer.
